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Postponement of Admission Interviews/Tests 

 

In light of the latest development of the novel coronavirus (2019-nCoV) 

outbreak, all admission interviews/tests scheduled for 6 March 2020 or 

before will be postponed until further notice. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Regards,  

Admissions, Registrations and Academic Planning Section  

Registry 

The Education University of Hong Kong 

 

 

 


